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Dear Monsignor/Father, 
 
I write today to provide you with updates and will continue to share with you information as 
needed. 
 
#iGiveCatholic 
 
#iGiveCatholic is the premier online charitable giving event that inspires faithful stewards to 
"Give Catholic" for the days ahead of Thanksgiving and culminating on #GivingTuesday, 
November 29, 2022.  The goal is to rally our Catholic communities throughout the 
archdiocese to support parishes, schools, and nonprofit ministries ahead of and during this 
national day celebrating charitable organizations.  Last year, more than 2,000 donors 
provided $455,000 to Catholic institutions within the borders of the Archdiocese through 
#iGiveCatholic. 
 
Participation is easy, and it’s not too late!  The Archdiocese is underwriting registration fees 
for all parishes, schools, and ministries so there is no cost to sign up for #iGiveCatholic.  The 
marketing materials and seminars #iGiveCatholic provides are turnkey to make it easy for 
you to promote your parish. 
 
Start with downloading a step-by-step registration guide HERE on our Parish Office Only 
page under Latest Updates.   Don’t wait!  The deadline for registration and profile 
completion, including all bank account information, is November 2.  Eliza Fulton in the 
Office of Development will support and guide you along the way so you can make the most 
of #iGiveCatholic for a successful #GivingTuesday.  You can reach out to Eliza via email 
at fultone@adw.org or phone at (301) 853-4488 should you have questions or need the sign 
in for the Parish Office Only page. 
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I encourage you to take advantage of this targeted opportunity to raise awareness and money 
for the wonderful ministries at your parish. 
 
Remind the Faithful of Information on the Website 
 
The archdiocesan websites, adw.org and adw.org/es, are updated regularly with current 
information for you to share with your community. Please see adw.org/coronavirus for 
information related to Covid-19.  Daily news and information about our parishes, schools, and 
ministries are also available at cathstan.org and elpreg.org for the Catholic Standard and the 
Spanish-language El Pregonero newspapers. 
 
As always, should you have questions or need assistance from my office, please know that you 
can email me at FarrellT@adw.org or call my office line at 301-853-4507 or my cell at 202-531-
4550. 
 
With gratitude for your priestly ministry, I am 
Sincerely in Christ, 
Terence J. Farrell 
Chancellor and Executive Secretary of the Curia 
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